PAY OFFICE

During the period of July through October the Pay Office greeted two new members, CPL Thorne and
PTE Boyd, while at the same time saying farewell to PTE Crisps to Malaysia.

Despite experiencing the usual hiccups in Malaysia such as the dreaded communication problems, between
Melbourne and Butterworth, PTE Crisps is performing as any other Pay Office Corps member would be,
and that is with the utmost professionalism.

Soon after PTE Crisps returns to Australia, the Pay Office and the Unit say good-bye to what should be,
a promising future for PTE Crisps at DC-Adelaide. CPL Thorne didn’t take long to take leave from the
Battalion; as only a week and a half after marching into the Battalion he took two weeks off with the
Chicken Pox. The Office hasn’t seen PTE Sutton in the last couple of months due to his involvement
with Swift Eagle and the 2/96 Operator Movement Cpl Cse, where he performed very well.

Other than that, the cell is working smoothly, everyone®s happy, and is looking forward to the challenges
of next year.
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